
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

            Notice is hereby given that the following Public Hearing has been 

scheduled for September 6, 2011 at 11:30 a.m. in the Converse County 

Commissioners’ Office, Converse County Courthouse, 107 N. 5
th
 Street, Douglas, 

Wyoming to obtain citizens’ comments on the following vacation and replat.  

            The proposed vacation & replat of Lot 5 into Lots 7 & 8 of Edwards 

Subdivision is located in NE¼ NE¼ of Sec. 17, T32N, R71W of the 6
th
 P.M., 

Converse County.   

            Additional information may be obtained at the Converse County Special 

Projects Office, Converse County Courthouse, 107 N. 5
th
 Street, Douglas, 

Wyoming.  /s/ Lucile K. Taylor, Converse County Clerk 
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